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August 13, 2024 
 
ATTN: Valeriu Gorobei 
 400 North Ashley Drive Suite 940 
             Tampa, Fl 
 
Re:   BUDGETARY ESTIMATE  
Project: Advent Hospital (Overhead power line removal)  
 S. Pine Ave & SW 14th St.  
             Ocala, Fl. 
 
Dear Valeriu: 
 
In response to your request for a cost estimate to serve the above project, City of Ocala Utility Services 
has performed a budgetary estimate for the construction of electric utilities, to assist the customer in 
determining a budget for the project. 
 
In accordance with the Electric Utilities Service Rules and Regulations, Section #70-606, the customer 
shall pay the overhead/underground cost differential and will supply an underground conduit system. 
 
 

  BUDGETARY ESTIMATE COST TO CUSTOMER: $ 23,809.79 
 
Please note: This is a budgetary estimate only, not a binding quote. Actual City of Ocala Utility 
Services Work Order billing to the customer could vary, possibly significantly. This budgetary estimate 
is subject to change due to conditions, both known and unknown, considered and not considered, 
including but not limited to design changes, material and labor cost changes, estimated net revenue, and 
changes in policy. City of Ocala Utility Services shall not be held responsible in the event this budgetary 
estimate differs from the actual cost billed to customer before commencement of construction. This 
budgetary estimate in no way relieves the customer from paying full construction costs associated with 
the work order to construct electric utilities. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at (352) 351-6620. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Sookdeo 
Electric Engineering Division 
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City of Ocala Utility Services 


